
Lambertville	Environmental	Commission	-	City	of	Lambertville	
	

Regular	Meeting	Minutes	–	3/28/2018	
7:00	PM,	City	Hall	
18	York	Street,	Lambertville,	NJ	08530	
	
Roll	Call:	
In	Attendance:	
Liz	Magill	Peer	 Matt	Nogier	
Cynthia	Jahn	 Lauren	Kovacs	
Mark	Donlon	 Kelly	Kappler	
	
Statement	of	Compliance	with	OPMA,	meeting	opened	at	7:05	
	
Approval	of	February	Meeting	Minutes	
	
Updates:	
New	Commissioners	

• New	commissioner	Mark	Donlon	was	sworn	in	
• New	commissioner	Kelly	Kappler	was	sworn	in	
• Commissioner	Lauren	Kovacs	was	sworn	in	

	
SUEZ	Presentation	

• Ray	Cywinski	and	Dave	Fournier	of	SUEZ	gave	a	presentation	regarding	
invasive	water	chestnuts	

• SUEZ	offered	details	regarding	a	community	education	event	with	the	
Lambertville	Environmental	Commission,	concerning	a	water	chestnut	
harvest	at	the	Swan	Creek	Reservoir,	anticipated	for	June/July	2018	

• SUEZ	is	to	provide	details	regarding	logistics	in	the	upcoming	weeks	
	
Lambertville	Sustainable	Jersey	Certification	

• Updates	regarding	the	progress	of	the	application	were	given	
• Commissioners	are	to	finalize	their	contributions	in	the	upcoming	weeks	for	

submittal	to	Keziah	Groth-Tuft	who	is	preparing	the	application	
	

Commissioner	Projects:	
• For	Earth	Day	the	Commission	will	promote	the	activities	planned	by	the	

group	Indivisible	LNH	at	ACME	
• For	Shadfest,	the	Lambertville	Environmental	Commission	will	be	providing	

informational	materials	regarding	the	Third	Can	compositing	program	for	
distribution	at	the	table	being	staffed	by	Lambertville	Goes	Wild,	the	Shade	
Tree	Commission	and	New	Jersey	Agriculture	

	
Meeting	adjourned	at	8:15	PM	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
Matthew	J.	Nogier	



Lambertville	Environmental	Commission	-	City	of	Lambertville	
	

Environmental	Commission	Secretary	


